New Pole notice Reg 5, Hartley Wintney, Elvetham Lane and Hulfords Lane

Thu 16/05/2024 11:29

To:Planning Admin <planningadmin@hart.gov.uk>

U 2 attachments (603 KB)
Regulation 5 V8013 Hartley Wintney - 2.pdf; Regulation 5 V8013 Hartley Wintney.pdf;

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Hart District Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Sir/Madam
Please see attached notifications of Reg.5 for new wooden poles between number 23 and 24 Elvetham Lane,
Elvetham, Hartley Wintney. RG27 8AJ and outside Hart Stud, Hulfords Lane, Hartley Wintney, RG27 8AG

Kind Regards,

Sandor Nagy

Advanced Engineer
Chief Engineers

Mobil
Web:

We build and maintain the digital network that enables more than 600 providers to deliver broadband to homes,
hospitals, schools and businesses large and small. Our engineers work in every community, every day, because we
believe everyone deserves decent and reliable broadband.
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